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Memorandum 
 


Date:  May 14, 2020 
 
To:  Marijuana Control Board (MCB) members 
 
Reference:  Cosmic Seaweed (LLC #19728) MJ-16 Request  
 
At the April MCB meeting licensee Cosmic Seaweed requested approval of an MJ-16: Proposed 
New Marijuana Product. The Product requested for approval by the board was for a product 
“Chill Pill Canine Cookies” specifically designed for consumption by dogs/canines. The board 
asked the Alcohol and Marijuana Office (AMCO) to look in to the unusual situation and to 
reconsider the application at the June MCB meeting. 
 
Further investigation has revealed that the oversight for such food products are under the 
purview of the State of Alaska Department of Agriculture. Additionally, the SOA Department of 
Agriculture is currently in process to publish regulations of such products. 
  
It is the recommended by the AMCO that the MCB board not approve the MJ-16 since the board 
does not have jurisdiction or regulatory authority over the creation and consumption of edible 
items for animals. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director 
Alcohol Marijuana Control Board 
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MEMORANDUM


  TO: Chair and Members of the Board DATE:   March 18, 2020 


  FROM: Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director, Marijuana Control 
Board 


RE:      Cosmic SeaWeed, LLC #19728 


Cosmic SeaWeed, LLC, a Marijuana Product Manufacturing Facility, is requesting approval of 
eight new products. Attached is the MJ-16 Proposed New Marijuana Product for each product.  


The product "Chill Pill Canine Cookies" are intended for canine consumption.





